
                          
                JOIful Weekend of Giving 

 

Rules for the Weekend of Giving 

- Donations that are designated for JOIful Weekend of Giving will be utilized for the JOI 
Summit to be held July 18 – 20, 2025.  The JOI Summit will use those funds for 
speakers, educational material, supplies and other aspects of the weekend. 

- When donating through the “Donate Now: option on the OIF Website, you Must Use 
the Designation Dropdown of “JOIful Giving/JOI Summit” 

- All donations will be restricted to that effort. 
- Donations will not go towards your annual giving. 
- Donations will not count towards Club or District totals. 
- Donations will count towards Lifetime Giving totals. 
- Donations that weekend if for Dime A Day or other regular OIF funding efforts will 

not count towards Weekend of Giving, just your regular giving record. 

 

As a Optimist Member that believes strongly in our mission, we hope you will participate in 
the JOIful Weekend of Giving.  You will be going above and beyond to ensure the Second 
Annual JOI Summit is a huge success. 

Be JOIful 

You will be assisting the next generation of leaders 

 


